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Tasmania Fire Service wishes to learn from your 
experience during the recent bushfire season.
To improve Bushfire-Ready Neighbourhoods into the future we invite you 
to attend a feedback session in a supportive environment for people living 
in the Weegana area.

If you require more details please call Jennifer on 0400 376 937.

Weegena Hall,  
Weegena Rd, Weegena 
6.30pm Friday 13th May

Know YOUR bushfire risk.
Make a plan.


